Dear Parent/Guardian,
Attached you will find a Parents as Partners newsletter for the Math 7 class.  Parents as Partners is intended to help you understand what your child is working on in the current unit of Math 7. At the beginning of each unit the newsletter will be sent home and put on the homework website.  The newsletter shows the targets (goals) for learning and examples of types of questions within the target.  You will find a list of key vocabulary words and questions to discuss with your child to assess his or her learning. There is also an electronic version of this document available on the Homework Website. https://sites.google.com/site/qjhschool/Home
At the beginning of each unit a new Parents as Partners newsletter will be available. We are asking you to sign this note, so we know you received the first copy. Please include your personal preference of how you would like to receive the newsletter in the future. Please use the back of this page if you have any questions, comments, or concerns.
Thank you,
Claire Hummel 
Math 7
Team 7 Blue
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